












October 18, 2007
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Amarillys M Buenano
684 Kenwood St NE
Palm Bay FL 32907
Dear Amarillys,

Congratulations, enclosed is a subscription to WorldRadio Magazine that you won at the Melbourne Hamfest.  All you need to do is to mail in the enclosed postage paid post card.    
We had over 1500 attendees at the hamfest this year.  We sold out the tailgate area, the parking area was filled, and we had only two unsold swap tables.  I hope you enjoyed the hamfest.  We have received nothing but positive feedback about the hamfest.
Next year’s hamfest will be held October 11-12, 2008.  We hope that you will be able to join us again.  If you have any questions, you can contact me via email at k4qd@cfl.rr.com.  

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman






[image: image1.png]Platinum
Coast
_Amateur

Radio
Society




